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Ocean Network Express (ONE) is aware of investment scam videos on YouTube, and 

potentially other online platforms, that reference ONE and the ONE Mobile App. 

Please note that ONE does not offer investment advice or investment services. Any video 

with the ONE name offering investment advice or investment services is fraudulent. We are 

working closely with our security team to remove these scam videos. 

The official ONE Mobile App from the following app stores is operating normally and is 

safe to use. 

 

ONE strongly encourages the public to ensure the legitimacy of any video asking for 

financial 

contributions or personal information. Anyone engaging in such activities is doing so at their 

own risk. 

Suspicious videos or suspected fraudulent activity using the ONE name can be reported to 

scamreports@one-line.com. 

ONE would like to thank our customers for their understanding and continuous support of our 

services. 

https://www.one-line.com/en/news/156/all-years/all-months
mailto:scamreports@one-line.com


Thank you. 

Ocean Network Express Pte Ltd 

 


